
Sent: 18-Nov-2020

To: Dublin City Council - Environ Section Spec Body
Dublin City Council - Planning Section Spec Body
Irish Water - Spec. Body
Teagasc
Health Service Executive (HSE)
Dept of Comms, Climate Action & Env - Sp Bd(1)
Dept of Comms, Climate Action & Env - Sp Bd(2)
Fáilte Ireland - Spec. Body
Inland Fisheries Ireland - Spec Body
Department of Transport, Tourism and Sport
The Heritage Council
An Taisce - The National Trust For Ireland
Department of Culture, Heritage and the Gaeltacht
Department of Agriculture, Food and the Marine
Health & Safety Authority

From:  No Reply

EPA Notification – Licence Application/Review Received 

Dear Sir/Madam,

In accordance with the provisions of the applicable licensing regulations, you are being routinely 
notified that an application for a licence, details of which are set out below, was received by the 
Agency on 17 November 2020.

- Licence Type: Waste

- Name and address of applicant: Healthbeacon Limited, Unit 20, Naas Road 
Business Park, Muirfield Drive, D12WD85, Naas 
Road, Dublin 12, Dublin

- Location of facility: Unit 18, Naas Road Business Park, Muirfield 
Drive, Naas Road, Dublin 12, Dublin, Dublin, D12 
PF63 

- Reference No: W0308-01

- EIS/EIAR submitted: No

Classes and Nature of Activity in accordance with the Waste Management Act 1996 as 
amended



Class of 
Activity

Principal 
Activity 

Class of Activity Description

R12 Yes Exchange of waste for submission to any of the operations 
numbered R 1 to R 11 (if there is no other R code 
appropriate, this can include preliminary operations prior to 
recovery including pre-processing such as, amongst others, 
dismantling, sorting, crushing, compacting, pelletising, drying, 
shredding, conditioning, repackaging, separating, blending or 
mixing prior to submission to any of the operations numbered 
R1 to R11)

The application is being processed by the Agency and you will be notified of the proposed decision in 
due course.  In this regard any comments in relation to this application should be forwarded to the 
Agency as soon as possible.  A copy of the application and associated correspondence are available 
for public inspection on the Agency’s website www.epa.ie. 

Please direct any queries that you may have in relation to the above to licensing@epa.ie.

Please note that there is no requirement for you to acknowledge receipt of this notice.

If you have no comments to make in relation to this application, there is no requirement for 
you to reply to the Agency.

Yours sincerely, 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Tel: 053 – 9160600.

Office of Environmental Sustainability

http://www.epa.ie
mailto:licensing@epa.ie

